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Hunnewell town forest
2 messages

Tim Norton <timothy.l.norton@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 1, 2018 at 6:34 PM
To: Selectmen@natickma.org

Hello,

| recently saw in the news the tragic story of coyotes attacking 2 dogs near Hunnewell Forest (Terrace Rd). | was
wondering in light of this news, would it be possible to open this land to hunting? Even if restricted to small game/coyotes
only? What steps would be needed to propose this land be opened to hunting? Also what steps are being taken to
address this coyote problem?

Thank you

Tim Norton
34 N Main St.

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Fri, Feb 2, 2018 at 10:27 AM
To: Tim Norton <timothy.l.norton@gmail.com>

Cc: Amy Mistrot <amistrot@natickma.org>, Jonathan Freedman <jfreedman@natickma.org>, Michael Hickey
<mhickey@natickma.org>, Rick Jennett <rjennett@natickma.org>, Sue Salamoff <ssalamoff@natickma.org>, Susan salamoff
<sgsalamoff@gmail.com>, "Bill Chenard," <chenard@natickma.org>

Mr. Norton, thank you for writing in. The Town is currently reviewing its options but no determination has
yet been made. I will keep you informed of any developments.
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Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant
Town of Natick

13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
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